
DIVISION OF PLANT INDUSTRY-THE CUNNINGHAM LABORATORY 

MILL ROAD, ST. LUCIA, S.w.6. QLD. TELEPHONE 73121. TELEGRAMS CORESEARCH BRISBANE 

G14/1 11th February, 1966. 

Mr. Grote Reber, 
C.S. I.R.O. Tasma.nian Regional Laboratory,
 
"Stowell",
 
Stowell Avenue,
 
HOBART. TA§MA.NIA.
 

Dear Mr. Reber, 

Following your request for seed of Vigna sinensis and Vigna 

sesguipedalis, I have just forwarded you the seed samples whioh I hope 

will be useful in your work. We are not growing varieties of this group 

this season. 

Yours sinoere1y, 

R. J. Williams. 
PLANT INTRODUCTION OFFICER. 

COMMONWEALTH SCIENTIFIC AND INDUSTRIAL RESEARCH ORGANIZATION, AUSTRALIA 


